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EURATOM SUPPLY AGENCY
Washington, D.c., August 25, 1989

Mr John M. ROONEY

1 |
Acting Director of Politico-xilitary Xéumogdz ! |
Security Affairs 00 LH’Z i
Office of International Security Affairs \l
US DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

Forrestal Building - Room 4B014
1000 Independence Ave., S.w,

1

Sublect: Application GG/W0/002 int
USA, Inc. eon July 17, 1%89

Ref.: XSNM02471

|
roduced by Braunkeonle Transport 1

Dear Mr Rooney,

We certify that the terms and conditions ©f the Additional
Agreemment for Cocperation, dated July 25, 1960, as amended, will
apply to the material mentioned in the subject application, namely:

389 kgs U~235 contained in 10,800 kgs of U
enriched to 3.6% maximum,

Further, we certify that British Nuclear ruels Ltd., salwick,

Preston/UK as intermediate consignee and ENUSA (Fmpresa Nacional
des Uranio SA), Madrid/Spain as ultimate consignee, are authorized
by Euratom to receive and possess this material pursuant to the
aforementioned Agreenment for Cooperation

The above material will be used in the Almaraz 2 (Region 9) Reactoer
at Madrid/Spain.

Yours sincerely,
€C.: Mr ;obin CelaBarre
DEPARTMENT OF STATE BT

Mrs Betty Wright ﬂ ; //(M ;,0‘\
US NRC
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TO

ental ana ic Affairs
y : me
FAX .
FROM ;

Christiane Flingou = EURATOM SUPPLY AGENCY
DATE : August 25, 1989

BUBJECT: Application for exp

ort license # XSNM02471 introduced by
Braunkehle Transpo

rt USA, Inc. on July 17, 1985,

Please find attached copy of the

Euratom Supply Agency's
authorization letter to Us

DOE dated August 25, 1989,

Regards,




